
From: Sergey Perunov  
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 10:18 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Online voting going forward 

Hello, 

I would like to express strong support for online voting. A lot of residents clearly 
preferred that option in the last election, and the technology is obviously in place to 
make it happen. Not allowing online voting is fundamentally wrong and reeks of voter 
suppression. 

Thanks, 

Sergey Perunov 

58 Newbridge Ave 


